
The South Marysburgh Mirror 6 

Mirror. Then you’ll feel as happy, pleasant  and well 
adjusted as me.  Damn! 
 
 - George Underhill 

I WISH  - Continued from page 5 

You Are Invited! 
Open House 

to try 
Wii Bowling 

Tues., March 10 
2 - 4 pm  &  7 - 9 pm 
Milford Town Hall 

 

Refreshments available  
 

The South Marysburgh Recreation  
Committee is organizing a social  

afternoon and/or evening  
of Wii bowling for residents  

of all ages.  
Depending on the interest,  

we will have either set leagues  
or a drop in for  

a social time of bowling. 
CHECK THE ADS! 

By doing business with those who 
advertise in the Mirror,  

you help to ensure the continued  
free delivery of your community 

newsletter. 


